
INDUSTRIAL SCHOOL ASSOCIATION II

The Superintendent’s Report of the boys’ school will also give 
details of the Victoria Industrial School work.

We congratulate the boys and girls on the excellent health 
they have enjoyed. No cases of a serious nature have arisen.

Your Board would again, as on former occasions, call your 
attention to the mortgage debt of the school, which amounts to 
$35,000, and would express the hope that they may be placed in 
such a position by testators and persons of wealth as to be^able to 
report a marked decrease, or a total extinction of the mortgage 
debt of the school. It is with gratitude that your board acknow­
ledge the receipt of $500 00 from the estate of the late Henry 
Goulding, a former lriend of the school. The executors of the 
estate hope to pay a futher sum of $1,500.00 when they realize on 
the estate.

Your Board takes pleasure in acknowledging the faithfulness 
of the Superintendent and officers of the Victoria Industrial School 
and the Matron and officers of the Alexandra, in the discharge of 
the onerous duties in connection with their work.

Respectfully submitted,
STAPLETON CALDECOTT,

Chairman Board of Management.
W. J. HENDRY,

Honorary Secretary.
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